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Heller Congratulates Nevadan Neil Kornze 
Votes for Nevadan to lead Bureau of Land Management

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted in support of Nevadan Neil Kornze to be the director of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM). Heller congratulated Kornze with this statement:
“Nevada is a unique state in that the BLM controls roughly 87 percent of our land. Having someone who knows Nevada and the issues we face leading this agency will be beneficial,” said Senator Dean Heller. “Right now the Silver State is facing a possible listing of the sage grouse. This listing could amount to devastation on Nevada’s fragile economy statewide. Given this, it is imperative that Nevada have the cooperation of the BLM Director. I look forward to collaborating with Neil on this issue and on a variety of other public lands issues, including renewable energy development, mining, water, outdoor recreation, rural development, and wildlife.”
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